
1/12/22 
 No further action has been taken on the 150 year anniversary of the 

Township 
 Zoning Administrator presented report 
 State requires Board of Review to have training every two years 
 Board is seeking a new Assessor due to resignation 
 Discussed contracts for snow removal 
 Due to expiration of ambulance millage, it will be added to the August 

2022 ballot 
 Clerk's and Treasurer's laptops are very outdated; replacements 

approved 
 Wage increases were discussed 
 Budget line items were discussed 
 Road repair tabled for further review 
 Discussed expenditure of ARPA monies 

 


